
RFP AWARD RECOMMENDATION 
CITY OF RIVERSIDE 
Finance Department 
                                                                  DATE SUBMITTED:  08/1/2023       

RFP NO. 
 

2253 

RFP TITLE 
 

Architectural Services for Patterson Park Renovations and El 
Dorado Park Walking Trail 

DEPARTMENT/DIVISION 
 

Parks, Recreation and 
Community Services 

DATE RFP OPENED 
 

03/03/2023 

PROPOSALS RECEIVED (6)                       INVITATIONS ISSUED (Online)                      

 
PROPOSERS       CITY     EVALUATION RANKING  
 
RHA Landscape Architects-Planners, Inc. Riverside, CA 1 
Architerra Rancho Cucamonga, CA 2 
Rick Engineering Co Riverside, CA 3 
Community Works Design Group Riverside, CA 4 
Verde Design Riverside 5 
MIG, Inc. Berkeley, CA 6 

 
 
RFP DESCRIPTION: The City of Riverside (“City”) is seeking a qualified entity or individual hereinafter referred 
to as “Company” or “Consultant” to provide landscape architectural, electrical, mechanical, civil, structural 
engineering, and any other design services needed for the Patterson Park renovation and El Dorado Park Walking 
Trail (“Project”).  The Consultant will act as the Project’s primary Consultant responsible for design and 
engineering services required for securing approved engineered improvement plans, permits, bid documents, 
technical specifications, construction documents, construction observation, and other services associated with the 
renovation of Patterson Park and El Dorado Park. 
 
RFP Recommended For Award (Includes Sales Tax)    10% Surety Included  Contract 
    10% Surety not required   Purchase Order 

   
Best Ranking Proposer      Amount of Award 
 
RHA Landscape Architects-Planners, Inc. $360,579.80 

 
 
 
COMMENTS: 
The Parks, Recreation and Community Services Department has evaluated all proposals received and is requesting 
that award be made to the best overall solution based on the evaluation process. The Purchasing Division concurs that 
the action to award is in compliance with Purchasing Resolution 23914. 
 
 
 
 
Submitted by:                              Purchasing Manager        Date:  06/29/2023


